
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 
28th June 2024 

Class Organisation: 2024-25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you of our proposed class organisation for the next academic year, 2024-

25. The following organisation has been agreed for September: 

 

Rainbowfish (Nursery) – Miss Frankel & Mrs Harman 

Angelfish (Reception) – Mrs Reffell 

Dolphins (Year 1) – Mrs Walsh 

Sea Horses (Year 2) – Miss Buckingham 

Penguins (Year 3) – Ms Hogg 

Turtles (Year 4) – Mr Kettle 

Starfish (Year 5) – Mr Mercer 

Whales (Year 6) – Mrs Tsapparelli 

The Cove (SEND Facility) – Miss Blotz  

 

Rainbowfish (Nursery) – Miss Frankel will teach the class on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, 

and Mrs Harman will teach the class on Wednesday (also), Thursday and Friday.   

 

Miss Blotz, as Deputy Headteacher, and Mrs Reffell, as Assistant Headteacher, will have some 

additional time out of class to carry out their senior leader roles and responsibilities.  

 

Please contact me via the school office should you require any further information.  

 

Best wishes, 

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher     
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